
 
 

 
 

 

MPO Staff Report 
MPO Executive Policy Board:  December 19, 2018 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Recommend the MPO Executive Policy Board Approve A 
Four-Hour Holiday Bonus For MPO Employees. 

 
Matter of Four-Hour Holiday Bonus For MPO Employees. 
 
Background:   As in past years, the City of Grand Forks’ City Council approved a Four-Hour 
Holiday Bonus for their employees.  Because the MPO strives to follow, as best they can, what 
the City of Grand Forks does for their employees, staff is requesting approval of a four-hour 
holiday bonus for MPO employees as well.   
 
Findings and Analysis: 

• None. 
 
Support Materials: 

• None. 
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